
 

 

 

South Harringay School 
Pemberton Road 

London 
N4 1BA 

T. 020 8340 2757 
E. admin@shsharingey.co.uk 

 

 

Monday 11th July 2022 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Re: Year 6 Disco 

 

We are pleased to announce that the Year 6 Disco is being held next Friday, 15th July 2022! This will 

be a time when our Year 6 children, who have worked very hard this year, will be able to celebrate 

their achievements with their friends before their transition to their new schools. 

 

The disco will be taking place in the junior gym and will start at 5.00pm and finish promptly at 

6.30pm. Children should dropped-off and collected at the Pemberton Road gate by the gym.  

 

Please send some party food in with your child to share with the rest of their year group. Fruit juice, 

biscuits, cakes, crisps and fruit are acceptable party food (no glass bottles, fizzy drinks or food with 

nuts or sesame). Please ask children to bring party food to their classrooms on the Friday morning. 

 

In order to ensure that children are dressed appropriately, heels and prom dresses will not be 

allowed. 

 

Unfortunately, parents/ carers cannot attend the disco but are welcome to come in for the last 10 

minutes when collecting their child. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Kelli Arnold 

 


